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by Mike Lynch, Grand kniGht

Glory to the risen Christ on Easter Day
Grand Knight’s Report

When I watch “The Passion of the Christ” the 
last thing I’m thinking of is having a Happy Eas-
ter. As I watch the scourging of our Lord I’m not 
thinking about Easter dinner. 

I watch in wonder as Christ puts himself through 
one of the worst events that can happen, crucifixion.

I can only imagine how much love He has for 
us that he would put himself through that amount 
of pain and torture. Ultimately, He give His human 
life so we can spend our eternal life with Him in 
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-  Page 1  -

Sandwich masters
by Mike Sofka, PaSt Grand kniGht

In preparation for the Santa Margarita 
High School Special Olympics Spring 
Games over a dozen brothers and there 
wives gathered in our parish hall kitchen 
March 5, to make sandwiches.

Over 1,300 were made, including 700 
Nutella and strawberry jam, 675 turkey 
with cheese, following the morning event. 

This the third March OC Special Olym-
pics for Council 9487. We look forward to 

MANY HANDS belong to, in no  particular order, Knights 
and their wifes Dave and Martie Atkins, Charlie Young, 
Joe Gennaro, Rich and Patty Piecuch, Patrick Bole, 
Bob Birtja, Bill Stegall, Stewart and  France Imagawa, 
John and Virginia Osley, and Jean and Mike Sofka. 

.
       See MASTERS, page 9

eternity.
Jesus said that what you do for 

the least my brothers, you do for 
me (Matt. 25: 40). I believe that 
as Brother Knights we try to live 
that in nearly all we do. 

From our monthly donations to 
Birth Choice and Mary’s Shelter 
to the Day of Sharing and our 
involvement with the Special 
Olympics, we try to help the least 
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Newcomers spark a renewed
interest in June 28 tournament
by JiM Marchetta, event chair

So far there has been a lot of interest in this year’s tournament on 
June 28 at San Juan Hills Golf Club in San Juan Capistrano. 

 Already some newcomers have signed up to play, thanks to Barry 
Lamont. Thanks to Barry and Al Gamarra for showing up at our golf 
meeting this month and taking an active role to help the tournament. 

We will have a follow up meeting, again before the officers meet-
ing at 7 p.m. on April 15. All are invited.

Make sure you get your sign-up sheets in as soon as possible even 
if you don’t have your checks yet. 

Also remember what helps drive the tournament is sponsors, 
thanks again to all of our sponsors from last year and lets all get out 
and try to sign one up.

If you have any questions please call or e-mail Jim Marchetta at 
949-355-3793 or James.marchetta@gmail.com (See Flyer,  page 3).

Knights ‘closet and storage unit
 
Requests have recently been made about access to the Knights 

closet in the hall and the storage unit by the recycling area.  There 
is limited key access to the hall closet, where robes, liquor, drinks, 
supplies, and degree items are stored.  

To gain access, contact Mike Ulibarri, George Nothhelfer, our 
Warden Hector Cruz or Pat Larkin.  If you need contact information 
contact me at 949-813-4320 or john.ojeda@cox.net.  Be prepared as 
these Brothers are not always available at all hours.

The storage unit can be accessed by people other than the Knights.  
Brothers with  keys are John Ojeda, George Nothhelfer, Bob Morgan, 
and Al Gamarra. 

We are trying to safeguard the items we spend our funds on and to 
account for them. We had been storing grills in the storage unit but 
recently they were moved.  We also had an issue with our pop-ups.  
Please help us keep track of our items by following our rules.  Broth-
ers with key access will not make copies or lend the keys out.                  
                           –  JOhn Ojeda, Financial Secretary

HARDWARE – Some the trophy-winners from  a past KofC tournament.

      
Bob and Judy Morgan are familiar faces in Council circles these 

days, a couple worth being recognized as Family of the Month.
They have been part of the Counting Ministry for years. Bob has 

been with Council 9487 since 2000 and made all three Degrees on 
the same day.  Bob and Judy always attend Knights events and are 
proud to be regular member of the Men’s Retreat at Mater De la Rosa.

 Bob keeps busy as Recycler Manager. A key component of the 
Knights’ Recycle Team, he works at the barn at least five days a week.

So if you see Bob Judy, give them a hug and congratulations on 
being chosen Family of the Month for March.      – John Ojeda, F.S. 

Brothers, it’s been a year since we began acknowledging our 
Family of the Month’s wife with a gift.  We wish to continue to 
show our support for those women who allow us to do the things 
we do.  

Officers of this Council usually meet on the third Wednesday 
of the month in the Parish Hall .  We take nominations then decide 
on a deserving brother for Knight of the month and a Knight who 
gets involved with his family as Family of the Month. 

If you know of a worthy candidate for either awards, please 
come to our officers meeting and make a presentation.  You will 
not have to stay for the entire meeting.

 The two award-winners must be present to receive these gifts 
in the month they are awarded in. 

We do not just choose people who attend the meetings so 
please read your newsletter or respond to our invitation to the 
meetings.  If you cannot make the officers meeting, contact me at 
949-813-4320 or at john.ojeda@cox.net  or your Grand Knight. 

    – John Ojeda, Financial Secretary

Nominations will be taken for 
monthly Knight, family awards

This month’s award goes to the Brother who puts together our 
Council newsletter each month. Jim took over as editor in 2002, help-
ing Gus Quiroz. He added color, larger type, new fonts and now, with 
the help of Ricardo Teano, a paid advertising section to offset minor 
production costs. 

It has become one of the best KoC newsletters in the District.This 
April issue is the 146th Jim has put together. At 15 pages, it is the 
biggest Council 9487 newsletter ever produced.

Jim, a Third Degree Knight, moved with wife Amanda to the San-
tiago de Compostela  parish in 1997. In 2002 he became a Knight, 
recruited by non-related Bill Breen from the pulpit after Mass.

Jim and Amanda spend most of their free time with grown son and 
daughter Kevin and Andrea and their seven grandchildren 
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Councill will
provide tuition
help to families
by ken aLLen, ProGraM chair 

If you have a child or grand-
child that has attended a Catholic 
pre-school, grade school, junior 
or senior high school or a Catholic 
university during the 2014/2015 

Columbian year Council 9487 
wants to help. Once again this 
year the Council can provide  
assistance with tuition.

Please have your young stu-
dent write  a letter describing 
his or her experience with the 
Catholic education. 

It should be accompanied with 
a letter from the Knight parent or 
grandparent accepting the finan-
cial assistance. 

Please forward these letters to 
my email address at kenallenfh@
att.net or deliver in person at any 
general business meeting or to any 
council officer. The letters must 
be received no later than May 1. 

Checks will be distributed at 
the June 3 business meeting. 

Knight of the Month 
Jim Breen

Family of the Month 
Bob and Judy Morgan

How to 

reach KofC 

Headquarters

The Knights of Colum-
bus welcomes inquiries 
from those who wish to 
contact KofC Headquar-
ters: 1 Columbus Plaza  
New Haven, CT 06510

(203) 752-4000 
Email: info@kofc.org
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June 28, 2015         Shotgun Start @ 12:30 p.m.

San Juan Hills Golf Club
32120 San Juan Creek Road

San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675
(949) 493-1167

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus, Council 9487
The tournament is open to all players, men and women

*** Husband/Wife, Male/Female Teams Welcome ***

Items of Need   
Hole and Tee sponsors                                              Fee Incudes 
$100 each                                                                  Golf and cart 
Please include company info for sign                       Dinner and    
                   Awards Banquet        
Raffle Prizes 
Needed 
CASH donations accepted                          Challenge holes, putting    
                contest planned. Prizes for  
        winners. Raffle prizes, 50/50    
                  drawing and much more! 

        Husband/Wife team will 
        be paired into foursome, or   
        put your own together. 

                                                                         
                                                                                        

       All This For Only $125.00
            *Extra Dinners, $30 apiece

                      

Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament

Volunteers
Please call James Marchetta      
(949) 355-3793
or Peter Kellen (949) 586-5088

Mail Form to:
James Marchetta       
21742 Northwood Lane
Lake Forest, CA  92630

Foursome: 
1.   _____________________________       
2.   _____________________________
3.  _____________________________
4.  _____________________________  

Gene Ganley Recycling Report

By George Nothhelfer, Chairman

Newsworthy events:  February we made approximately $2,060. 
We had a very slow Saturday but had plenty of teen help to get 
everything done.  Thanks to them and all the Knights that came to 
assist.  It is greatly appreciated.

Request for more support:  We applaud all those who contrib-
ute to these efforts but we need to see more of the 
Knights. If you cannot help on recycle Saturday, 
please drop off your recyclables (See below other 
than Saturday drop off). 

We also have asked all of you, if you cannot 
drop off on our recycle Saturday to drop it off by 
the trailer and close the gate when finished. When  
dropping off books, magazines, paper or glass 
place them in the area provided by the trailer and 
close the gate when done. 

If you are dropping off aluminum cans or plastic 
bottles, please throw them over the fence in the 
area provided by the trailer and close the gate when finished.

Please answer our request to support your fellow brother Knights.
Our success:  Our next recycle weekend is Saturday, April 11. We 

look forward to seeing all of you. Our recycling program is successful 
because those of you who take time to support this very important 
program are appreciated and make the sacrifice we thank you for.  

That goes all my brothers that step up on Saturday and the Mon-
day Tuesday guys and gals. We need more of a commitment from 
all of our Knights, the new ones and the others. 

This program is our major fund raiser for our council. We need 
all of you to participate whether for an hour or for several hours.  
We also ask all of you to bring or drop off your recyclables.

Special thanks:  To our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they put in to make the program 
a success. Remember, this is not for themselves, but for all of the 
council. 

These guys and gals are there more than Monday and Tuesday 
to keep up with other recycle projects (picking up books and draw-
ings) that make our program so successful. 

We need more of our retirees to help for a couple of hours on 
Mondays and Tuesdays.  Everyone is welcome and we all have a 
good time. 

Those who participated:  We had a great showing from all on 
Saturday and appreciate all listed below who came and assisted, 
Again a great teen contingent:

Dan Ramella, Stewart Imagawa, Al Gamarra, Dave Keele, 
Rich Mills, Ricardo Teano, Pete Kellen, Don Blankenship, Bonnie 
Ranestad, Leif Ranestad, Charlie Young, Megan Quintilone, Joe 
DeProspero, Ken Breneman, Joseph Nava, Madison Rios, Kyle 
Covarrubias, Marisa Covarrubias, Joe Mojica, Daniella Villarrud, 

Program raised shade
over $2,000 last month
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  The core group of Catholic 
Men’s Fellowship (all of whom 
are Knights) are planning a series 
of quarterly breakfast meetings 
following the 8 a.m. Mass. 

After Mass and breakfast we 
will have a talk on a spiritual 
subject of common interest. 

The first breakfast will be the 
third Saturday of the May, the 
16th. The hall has been reserved.

  We will publish details in the 
weekly activities emails and next 
month’s Newsletter.

Any questions can be emailed 
to Jay Donahue. ejaydonahue@
gmail.com         – Jay Donahue  

Catholic Men’s Fellowship 
Breakfasts are
being planned
following Mass

Thanks to Monday 
and Tuesday
Volunteers

Roger and  Mo Boivin, 
Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry Dubois, Hector and 
Cindy Guzman, Bob Mor-
gan, John Ojeda, Dan Ra-
mella, Ricardo Teano, Otis 
Givenrod, Joe Schulte, 
Stewart Imagawa, Mike 
McCormack, George Noth-
helfer, Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, Domingo 
Roldan, Manny Rios, Bob 
Birtja, Richard and Barbara 
Ciolek,  John Ruelas, Doug 
Culmer.

– George Nothhelfer



by ricardo teano, Retention Committee

     It is gratifying to know that at  this time of end-
less errands, a couple has infinite time to a mission 
of care and assistance. The receivers are our local 
military families, Camp Pendleton, Wounded War-
riors and a homeless veterans residence. The givers 
are couple John and Tory Boegeman. 
     They collect and provide food, clothing, small 
household items, diapers, linens, toys, and hygiene 
items from various organizations and businesses, 
along with children’s books and toys from our 
Monday and Tuesday morning Knight recyclers.
    Last year Bogie, a nickname, collected and 
shipped an excess of 26,000 pounds of food. So far 
this year its 7,800. They do this weekly. 
     Their  garage gets filled up with their daily col-
lection  and  is emptied every Tuesday morning.
        Tory has made more than 176 blanket sets for 
Camp Pendleton babies, patients at the Long Beach 
Veterans Hospital, and  Wounded Warriors, along 
with the homeless veterans residence in 2014. 
     To date, 2015, Tory has made 20 and in the 
process of making 25 more. She calls it a Labor of 
Love. Bogie and Tory feel that our military families, 
past and present, need all the care and help we can 
give with love and gratitude. Bogie is a Korean 
War Veteran himself and a Life Member Knight.
       Let us serve those who serve us or have served us. 
   May God bless and keep everyone of them.

 

The Boegemans get joy
out of caring for others Day of  Sharing a big

event on KofC calendar
by John PiccoLo, diStrict dePuty 113

Its only a few days away and my wish for you is 
to have a most spiritual and joyous Easter Sunday 
as we renew our baptismal vows and celebrate the 
resurrection of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

I know all Councils are very active during Lent 
with dinners, decorating the church, increased ush-
ering  commitments and the list goes on. 

During this time of year there a plenty of op-
portunities to serve your Parish 
and Council. If you are a new 
member and want to become more 
involved, now is the time to start.

According to Chapter President 
Jack Haney, Day of Sharing is the 
most visible event we do for our 
community and it will be held on 
Saturday,  April 18.

Its a time when nearly all 44 
Councils band together to hold 
a carnival for about 600 people 
with intellectual disabilities plus their caregivers. 
I’m sure  you’ve heard announcements at Council 
meetings but I want you to read my pitch.

If you have never helped at Day of Sharing, why 
not give it a try? I promise you will be touched by 
these wonderful people and impressed with ev-
erything we do to provide a most memorable day.

Ifyou cannot put in a full shift at a game booth, 
just stop by with your family for a short visit. If 
you are busy April 18, we are looking for help on 
at 3:30 p.m. on April 17 to set-up. 

The location is the Speech and Development 
Learning Center, 8699 Holder St., Buena Park,  
(714) 821-3620.It  runs from about 11 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Finally, this event runs on a shoe-string budget. 
You should have received two mailers in a  blue and 
white envelope asking to buy raffle tickets. This is 
the only source of income since there is no fund-
ing the ID Drive.  Main expenses are prizes for the 
game booths and lunch for clients and caregivers.

Your newsletter or email includes the appeal 
from our chapter officers and a sheet of 12 raffle 
tickets that can be printed, cut and sent to Day of 
Sharing. The address is the bottom of each ticket. If 
everyone sent  one $5 raffle ticket that would  help.

You receive one free ticket for every six you 
order. You might win, which I did a few years ago.

Wishing you and your families a blessed Easter 
season.

District Deputy’s Message

Colin Carney, Natalie Lara, Arden Portwood, Winah 
Ruiz, Bianca Guevarra, Kirsten O’Connor, Renne 
Gardner, Garrett Gardner, Ethan Goebel, Anthony 
Gianet-Gonzales, Asmey Cabral, Leslie Garcia, 
Samantha Carlton, Michael Casey, Nazareth Pena, 
Broderick Osborne, Jazmin Zuniga, Elizabeth 
Eacott, Christian Torrez, Julia Gianet-Gonzalog, 
Brittney Raymundo, Javi Gonzales, Anthony Mo-
ran, Gabriel Valdivieso, Eddie Chin, Jessica Chin, 
Charmaine Gelsano, Marilyn McDonald, Avah 
Willard, Miles Salugo, Shawn Hicles, Brian Ruiz, 
Jillian O’connor, Jessica Sherman, Eric Cubacub, 
Brenda Arellano, Brennan Gibbons, Aileen Casillas, 
Cinthia Castillo, Rafael Tellez, Tom Sixsmith, Ron 
Fernandez, Mike Wiles, Joe Gennaro.
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COMMITTEE members and the officers following the recent First 
Degree ceremony. Pictured are (r-l)  PGK Charlie Young, Spon-
sor Bill Stegall, New member Mike Wiles and Ricardo Teano.

News of the Diocese                                  

Don’t assume you can’t afford
to purchase disability insurance 
by Mark Yubeta, KofC Insurance Agent

One of the biggest mistakes you can make re-
garding disability insurance is to assume you can’t 
afford it or you won’t qualify. Before you make that 
assumption, do some basic research and apply for 
coverage through the Knights of Columbus. The 
Order’s Income Armor product gives you options 
that can help you fit this critical protection into your 
risk management budget.

Here are two ways you can reduce your premium:
•  Choose a two-year or five-year maximum benefit period.
Depending on your age, the best option is probably a policy that 

pays benefits until you reach age 67. But a two-year or five-year 
duration benefit period would cover disabilities you might encounter 
in your working life.

•  Choose a longer elimination period.
An elimination period is the number of days a total disability must 

exist before benefits begin to accrue. Typical elimination periods are 
30, 90, or 180 days. Choosing a longer elimination period lowers 
the policy’s premium. But be sure you have enough set aside in your 
contingency fund to account for the longer gap.

As your professional insurance agent, risk management is my 
specialty. Let’s talk about how to protect your income, your retire-
ment needs, and your family’s financial future.

Mark Yubeta, 949-322-7266

February Program Highlights
by MichaeL kLett, recorder

Applications for Labroado Alfonso and Mike White were 
read and approved for membership.

Financial Secretary Ojeda reported outside communications 
in the way of thank you notes from our seminarian and Help-
ing Hands
Committee Reports:

 • Ken Allen:  Scholarships for Catholic students
 • Hector Guzman:  Hospitality Ministers needed for 

Holy Thursday
 • John Ojeda:  Day of Sharing is April 18,  Walk for 

kids, April 12.
 • Mike Ulibarri:  Casino night is May 16.
 • Lenten Dinners are coming.
 • Jim Marchetta reminds us that the annual KofC golf      

tournament is June 28; a 12:30 shotgun start, sponsors needed
 • Ben Niewinski: Discussed Hospitality Ministry and a 

need for help Holy Week.
Guests and dignitaries:
 • John Ruelas:Third Degree coming April 25.
 • There is a promotion for OC Catholics to get the Sunday 

newspaper for one penny
Unfinished business:
 • Get free rosary pouch if you haven’t gotten one yet
New Business:
 • State Convention in May, delegates elected.
 First delegate, Grand Knight Mike Lynch; alternate, 

Deputy Grand Knight John Teete; Second Delegate, Trustee 
1st Year John Blaney; alternate, Trustee 2nd Year Mike Sofka.

Good of the Order:  Sick and distressed read and prayer was 
offered by council.

Awards:
 • Knight of the month award to Roger Cuenca
 • Honorary Knight of the Month was awarded to the late 

Bill Priester. Moment of silence observed.
 • Honorary Life Membership card was awarded to Bill 

Breen, who has been a Knight for more than 50 years.
Closing Prayer was said by Chancellor Clack.
Edgar Ortega would have won the attendance drawing prize 

if he had been present.
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GK REPORT                                    
From page 1Urge no vote on

assisted suicide 
Senate Bill 128

Once again, a bill to legalize 
the practice of assisted suicide has 
been introduced in the California 
State Legislature, in the form of 
Senate Bill 128 (SB-128). 

This time, the bill has been 
announced in the Senate and is 
being authored by legislators  
Sen. Lois Wolk (D-Davis) and 
Sen. Bill Monning (D-Carmel). 

Once more, this legislation 
will be vigorously opposed by a 
diverse group of organizations.

They rep-
resent doctors, 
people with dis-
abilities, faith-
based organi-
zations, hospi-
tals, hospice, 
minorities, the 
poor and the 

uninsured.
Catholic social teaching tells 

us that we are created in the image 
of God; therefore, we hold life 
to be sacred from conception to 
natural death.  

We believe that we are stew-
ards—not owners—of our lives.  

As such, the California Catho-
lic Conference remains steadfast 
in our opposition to assisted sui-
cide and any attempts to legalize 
it, and therefore, strongly opposes 
SB-128. 

 Assisted suicide represents 
misguided public policy, which 
would have numerous detrimen-
tal implications for vulnerable 
people and impact our society 
negatively. 

Please ask your Senator to vote 
“No” on SB 128.

– From the Diocese of Orange

            - Page 8-             - Page 9-

of Christ’s brothers.
Individually, when we help out 

at monthly recycling or Day of 
Sharing events or  raise money to 
provide wheelchairs for vets, we 
are doing what we can to help the 
least of Christ’s brothers.

I’m thinking that some of you 
might read this and think we aren’t 
really doing all that much for the 
least of our brothers. 

Maybe so, maybe not but it 
helps to build the foundation of 
giving more of ourselves to help 
those who need it the most.I know 
that since I’ve been in the Knights 
I give more weekly (at Mass) and  
look for other ways to give of my 
time and talents when I can.

I came across a really good 
article that breaks down the cru-
cifixion of Christ, definitely not 
the only one on the subject but 
a very good one that cites many 
references and is a good read. 

You can find it at: http://
catholicinsight.com/the-phys-
ical-effects-of-the-scourging-
and-crucifixion-of-jesus/. It goes 
into what Christ, as a human, 
would’ve been going through in 
the events that led up to his death 
on the cross.

Instead of wishing a Happy 
Easter I want to close by saying 
He has Risen.

seeing more Knights again next 
year. 

Each athlete and volunteer had 
a nutritious lunch from KofC.

We did something very special 
for the athletes and community 
while having a great time.

Volunteers from Kelly Blue 
Book and Santa Margarita High 
School freshman and  soph-
mores assembled sack lunches 
with many Knights as outside 
volunteers.
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Council 9487 Advertising Corner

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA 
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax 
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

More Ads on Next Two Pages

      LAW OFFICES OF
      Virginia L. Landry, Inc                

                       Ronald L. Moore
                FORENSIC DEFENSE ATTORNEY

  15635 ALTON PARKWAY SUITE 120       TEL (949) 585-
7400 
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ACCESS >
Exterminator Service Inc.

Complete Termite & Pest Control
Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com

              

       

 

              

                                   

       

       

       
       
       

       

       

       

 Program Chairman’s Report
Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also refer to the Council calendar page of the news-
letter at www.kofc9487.com for more information.  E-mail DGK and Program Chairman, John Teeter 
at jteeter@sbcglobal.net or call (949-351-5492) if you have an item to present at the next general busi-
ness meeting.
   
 

Council 9487 Calendar of Events – April 2015
April 1 General Meeting Parish Hall 7:30 PM
April 3 Lenten Dinner Parish Hall (Kitchen 2:30) 5:30 PM
April 3 First Friday Adoration Sanctuary (Good Friday) 24 Hour
April 6 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM
April 7 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM
April 11 Saturday Recycling Lower Parking Lot 7:00 AM - Noon
April 12 Coffee and Donuts Patio After Morning Mass Times
April 13 Recycling LF Mobile Park  7:30 AM
April 14 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM
April 15 Officers Meeting Parish Hall 7:30 PM
April 18 Day of Sharing

8699 Holder Street
Speech and Development 
Center – Buena Park

9:00 AM to 3 PM

April 20 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM
April 21 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM
April 27 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM
April 28 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

 Please look for more upcoming events by e-mail. If you are not getting his e-mails Please contact Steve Eggert, 
steveeggert@gmail.com to be added to distribution list.

                                      
Schedule of Ceremonials – April 2015

Date Location Time GK/DD Phone
FIRST DEGREE – Candidates Arrive 30 Minutes Earlier

April 16 St. Timothy’s 7:30 PM Ken Doll 949-874-4366
SECOND DEGREE – Candidates Arrive 30 Minutes Earlier

April 20 Our Lady of Fatima 7:30 PM Clark Thompson 949-202-8749
THIRD DEGREE – Candidates Arrive 1.5 Hours Earlier

April 25 St. Angela Merici – Brea 2:00 PM Bill Schafer 714-990-8414
                          
Candidates and observers will dress in a manner fitting the dignity of Formal Knights of Columbus Cer-
emonials. Collared shirts, dress slacks. A jacket and tie are required for Third Degree Exemplifications. 
First degree candidates should arrive with a Council Representative, preferably the Financial Secretary, who has 
his signed form 100 which has been read and approved by the Candidate’s Council. 

         –  Compiled by John Teeter, DGK  

http://www.kofc9487.com/
mailto:michael-lynch@catholic.org
mailto:steveeggert@gmail.com


       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               

               Knights of Columbus  
                INSURANCE

                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC
                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
 • Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law
16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com

       

       

Dina Tennant 
(949) 768-8350
(949) 295-6278 Text
dina@dinatennant.com
http://dinatennant.com

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE
CA BROKERAGE # 454480
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     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.

com
CA LIC NUMBER 01233768

       

                                          

       

       

       

       

Steve Cook                   
Franchise Owner
Sonsset, Inc. dba H&R Block

26761 Portola Parkway, Ste. 2M 
Foothill Ranch, CA 92610
Tel 949.837.1599  ext. 2501   Fax: 949.837.1752
Cell 949.466.4998
stcook@hrblock.com     www.hrblok.com 753-0671
 

                     

              
              
       

Pray for 
Vocations
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              The cost is $60 a year for a business 

card size ad, and $40 a year for each ad-

ditional business card size (3.5 inches 

x 2 inches) purchased (If you purchase 

and ad the size of two business cards, the 

cost is $100/year.)   Get  your  business 

card advertised in the next issue of this 

Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo 

Teano now at  273-894.

Advertising Rates:  

     DJ Jimmy
Jaime Martinez    

Mobile Disc Jockey                           

• Weddings • Corporate Events
• Bodas • Quinceaneras

Make your special event
a memorable one! 

(949) 677-0072



       

       

Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster
Joe Larosa
jlatrosae@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George Nothhelf-
er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Ignacio Mena,  525-5223
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

Program Directors
April
Birthdays    

April
Anniversaries

Pray for World Peace
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14 Siobhan Hickey

14 Robert Signorile

14 Marie Diaz

 15 Pamela Finn

15 James Gilbert

15 Michael Benedetto

16 Steven Seastrom

16 Alfonso Lopez

17 Lydia Gardner

19 Jennifer Jednoralski

19 Reynaldo Martinez

20 Patrick Cardinale

20 Mary Williams

21 John Lucewicz

21 Richard Mulhaupt

21 Naomi Murphy

21 Oscar Vargas

21 Elfa Ernst

21 Maria Rica Galut

22 Donald Church

23 Patricia Espinosa

27 Barbara Ciolek

01 Joseph/ Lillian Vincent

14 Jeffrey/Theresa Carta

19 Richard/Amy Quintilone

20  Jeff./Kristin Rodriguez

20 Barry/Beth Lamont

21 Steve/Joanne Dubiansky

22 Marty/Shannon Medina

23 Joe./Margaret Marchica

25 George/Joan Loos

25 Robert/ Judy Morgan

26 Thomas/Diane Sixsmith

28 Joseph/ Patty Lopez

30 Joseph/Carol Reynolds

01 Lisa Gonzalez

02 Rev. Robert Capone

03 Joseph Reinhoel

03 Tim Morissette    

03 Ricardo Teano

03 Richard Ingrassia

03 Kathy Nieblas

04 Daniel Benjamin

04 Kevin Griego

04 Daniel Dulac

06 Nancy Coulter

06 M. Steven Jiron

07 Rev. Thomas Naval

07 Joanne Dubiansky

08 Raul Castillo

08 Diane Dulac

09 Kevin Iribarren

10 Pedro Espinosa

10 Francisco Nieto

11 D. Gionet-Gonzales

12 Alfred Gamarra

 12 Kenneth Stashik

13 Carie Jauritch 

14 Belen Pitones

       

       

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
April 2015      

       

       

       

General 
Meeting
8 p.m., PH

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Day of Sharing,
9-3 p.m.,

 Buena Park

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Chapter
Meeting

Recycling, 
7 a.m.-noon

Officers 
Meeting, 
7:30, PH

Corporate
Communion

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.
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Easter 
Sunday

Walk for
Kids

Coffee & 
Doughnuts

First Friday
Adoration 

Good Friday
Lenten Dinner

                                    1            2          3             4

        5             6          7            8            9          10           11

       12           13         14          15     16         17           18

      19            20           21         22          23         24          25

       26           27           28          29         30                      


